
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
TO: All Editors and Journalists.  
 
27 November 2024 
 
DIKGEREKGERE WEDNESDAY DRIVE FOCUS ON TOURISM SUPPORT 
 
The festive season is upon us and this is always accompanied by people using the 
province’s roads infrastructure network to visit various tourism destinations and other 
places of interest. 
 
It is for this reason that the Limpopo MEC for the Department of Public Works Roads 
and Infrastructure, Ernest Rachoene will continue to ensure that provincial gravel roads 
that often lead to these holiday destinations are drivable through the implementation of 
the #DikgerekgereWednesdays programme focusing on tourism support. 
 
The departmental yellow fleet will be in the Modimolle-Mookgopong local municipality 
under the  Waterberg District working on a strategic road of a 21km stretch of road D973 
connecting Vaalwater and Sandrift, as well as passing through several game farms in 
the area. 
 
The work on the road which includes blading, regravelling and debushing of road 
reserves  will be conducted as follows: 
 
Date: 28 November 2024 
Venue: Road D973, next to Shekina Lion and game lodge.  
  
Time:11:00 
For Enquiries contact 
Mr. Emmanuel Mongwe 0791473519 or Ms. Tendani Munyai 082376 6386  
 
#DikgerekgereWednesday  
#stakeholdertuesday  
#7thAdministration  
#Dilodichenchitje 


